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Dear Friends and Colleagues,  

I hope you've had a lovely Summer. I spent a week on the Welsh border near the Black Hill in 

Shropshire. On the Black Hill by Bruce Chatwin is one of my favourite books so this trip was 

something of a pilgrimage. I even think I saw dear Bruce's ghost, he was driving a Landrover 

along a country lane looking thoughtful. Good ol' Bruce! 

 

New Interdisciplinary Grant Opportunity: 

https://www.ukri.org/opportunity/explore-peoples-relationships-with-digital-technologies/  

This is a pre-announcement 

https://www.ukri.org/opportunity/explore-peoples-relationships-with-digital-technologies/
/research/Institutes/Institute-of-Communities-and-Society/Kimposium
/research/Institutes/Institute-of-Communities-and-Society/Kimposium
https://twitter.com/kimposium/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/m000z9bj
/research/Institutes/Institute-of-Communities-and-Society

